Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/25/2024 1:13:02 AM

First name: Tiffany Last name: Isbell Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear National Park Service,

Please hear our voices. I will only climb where it is safe. We need safety to be important. As climbers we are also conservationist. Please allow us to climb safely and show all of our other character traits in nature.

Bolts are important for safety. Sport climbing is safer and creates a win/win situation for both nature and climbers.

I climb for fun, and will continue to conserve nature, as it is my favorite place to be.

Please listen to our pleas.

- Tiffany Isbell